
From: Ralff Douglas, Kristin
Sent: 10/15/2013 10:19:20 AM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: CEO comments

Hi there, is it possible to get a copy of Chris John’s comments from last week’s en banc? 
Thanks!

Kristin Ralff Douglas

Senior Policy Analyst, Sustainability and Customer Engagement

California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Ave, San Francisco, CA 94102

415-703-2826

krd@cpuc.ca.gov
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